
FINAL EXAMINATION SCHEDULE & GRADING FOR SPRING 2024 
  
A message from Heather Sullivan, Registrar’s Office: 
Final Exams 
The final examination period begins Wednesday, May 15th, and end Tuesday, May 21st.  Please be sure 
to give final examinations according to the Final Exam Schedule to ensure no students have 
overlapping exams. Instructors will work with students when overlapping off-matrix exams occur 
at the same time. Every class is expected to have a meeting during the final exam week.  
Please visit the links below for more details regarding each option:  

¶           W Grades 
¶           Incomplete Grades 

¶           FX Grades 
¶           Final Exam Matrix 

¶           How to Submit Grades Guide 
Grade Rosters 

/registrar/calendars/exams.html
/registrar/grades/grading-options.html
/registrar/grades/incomplete-grades.html
/registrar/grades/grading-options.html
/registrar/calendars/exams.html
/registrar/onlineservices/guides.html
https://mytu.towson.edu/app/ui/home
/registrar/onlineservices/documents/peoplesoft6enteringgrades.pdf
/registrar/onlineservices/documents/peoplesoft6enteringgrades.pdf
mailto:hsullivan@towson.edu

